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I am writing in full support of SB 703 to provide legal services for immigrants. There’s 

a dire need for this service to help immigrants of all statuses make it through the 

immigration system. Not afffording legal services is a real impediment to people 

trying to work their way through the system. How can we expect people to go through 

immigration experience “the right way” if they can’t get legal help? 

 

Thank you.  


